
Corner of Walnut Street and Highland Avenue Corner of Walnut Street and Highland Avenue

You are invited to join the
NewCAL Working Group

Thursday, February 17
6:30 PM

The NewCAL project team has been hard at work incorporating 
feedback received and is very excited to share the renderings below 
of a few draft conceptual design options for consideration and 
refinement. These images will be part of the next presentation.

Additionally, the design team will showcase plans being studied to 
incorporate stained glass windows and other historic elements from 
the existing building, as well as efforts to include design details that 
pay homage to the existing building.

PLEASE NOTE: Community meetings will be in a Zoom Webinar format.  
Click on the Zoom link to the right, or in the body of the email, to 
register for the webinar.

NewCAL PROJECT UPDATE

THOUGHTS? QUESTIONS?
Email the project team at newcal@newtonma.gov with any questions, comments,  

concerns, or to sign up to receive future correspondence about this project. 
Please also visit the project website: newcal.projects.nv5.com
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SAVE THE DATES for 2022

Thursday, February 17
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via a Zoom webinar 

Early Concept Site Plan

DRAFT DRAFT

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_FL3f6SKlSUuPeLDdMoMokg
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